10/2/25, 10:35 AM suwanneeparks.com Mail - FW: Request for Springs Protection Zone- Ichetucknee River

anchoring, mooring, beaching, or grounding of vessels such that a spring protection zone is necessary and
appropriate in the requested area. The statute and rule allow for restrictions of speed and operation of
vessels along with prohibiting anchoring, mooring, beaching, or grounding of vessels. Please note in your
feedback which of these restrictions, if any, is supported by the available evidence. If you are not the correct
person to consider this request and provide feedback, please forward as needed and let me know who
future updates or requests in this area should be routed to.

The files relevant to this request are too large to send as an attachment but will be provided via Google
Drive ( SPZ Google Drive). Please let me know if you have any issue accessing the folder.

The 2025 Second Request folder will have the most recent request within it. The 2022 First Request
folder will have the evidence which was submitted with the original request.

We would like to have your thoughts about the need for this spring protection zone by 10/24/2025.

[Quoted text hidden]
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